
      

            
           
           

          
     

          
            

            
            

  

           

            
           
         

Presentations Online from LMOP December 12th Webinar 

The U.S. EPA Landfill Methane Outreach Program (LMOP) is pleased to announce that 
the presentations from its December 12, 2018 webinar Renewable Natural Gas from 
LFG and Sustainability at L'Oréal are now available on the LMOP website. 

The two speakers provided information about projects that produce renewable natural 
gas (RNG) from landfill gas (LFG): 

Kirsten Cappel, LMOP, shared information about the current status of LFG-to-
RNG projects in the United States and tools and other resources offered by 
LMOP. 
Jay Harf, L’Oréal USA, presented about the company's purchase of RNG from a 
large landfill in Kentucky and the role of this project in achieving L’Oréal's 
corporate sustainability goals. 

A recording of the webinar will be available on the website soon. 

To request removal from this email list, please reply to this message. For 
further information or questions about LMOP, please do not reply to this 
email message, but rather visit the LMOP website. Thank you. 

https://www.epa.gov/lmop/webinar-renewable-natural-gas-landfill-gas-and-sustainability-loreal
https://www.epa.gov/lmop/forms/contact-us-about-landfill-methane-outreach-program

